
 
 
18 September 2024 
 
 
Subject: Apology for Technical Di8iculties with Congress Registration and 
Abstract Submission 
 
Dear ISSAAS Members and Participants, 
 
We are writing to sincerely apologize for the technical diCiculties you may have 
encountered while attempting to register for the ISSAAS-JSTA Joint Congress 
2024. We understand the frustration and inconvenience this may have caused.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have extended the Abstract Submission 
until 25 September 2024 (Wed). Kindly register and submit your abstracts 
directly to JSTA-ISSAAS Congress 2024 Registration Form for ISSAAS Members.  
https://tinyurl.com/issaasform2024.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time. If you have 
any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 
the ISSAAS Japan Chapter at issaas@nodai.ac.jp. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Prof. Dr. Hironobu Shiwachi 
Head, Congress Secretariat 
ISSAAS-JSTA Joint Congress 2024 
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